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Bryan Mahoney joined Columbia Memorial Health in 2011 as the Controller and was named 

Chief Financial Officer in 2016. 

Bryan came to CMH with 9 years of experience at the accounting firm KPMG. As CFO, Bryan 

oversees the organization’s revenue cycle, supply chain and information technology needs 

across several departments. 

After earning a degree in accounting from the University of Massachusetts in 2002, Bryan went 

on to become a certified public accountant and completed a certificate program at The 

Academy for Healthcare Leadership Advancement at Cornell University in 2015. 

 


